
 

 

 

 

December 20, 2022 

 

Board Memo 039-2022: USPS Vehicle Announcement to Take Place at HQ      

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS Headquarters received communication from USPS Headquarters that there will be a 

significant announcement made about the Postal Service vehicle fleet from White House and 

USPS officials. The announcement will be made at an event open to all L’Enfant headquarters 

employees at the lobby entrance of USPS headquarters at 1 p.m. today. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

   

Thank you and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U.S. POSTAL SERVICE 

Direct Line 

  

From Corporate Communications VP Jeffery A. Adams 

Dec. 20, 2022 

  

USPS vehicle announcement to take place at HQ 
Employees are encouraged to attend 

  

USPS and White House officials will make a significant announcement about the Postal Service 

vehicle fleet today. 

  

The event will take place at 1 p.m. outside of the lobby entrance of the Postal Service’s L’Enfant 

Plaza headquarters, where there will be new USPS vehicles on display. 

  

In addition to Postmaster General Louis DeJoy, the announcement will include remarks from 

John Podesta, Senior Advisor to the President for Clean Energy Innovation and Implementation; 

Brenda Mallory, Chair, White House Council on Environmental Quality; and Ali Zaidi, Assistant 

to the President and National Climate Advisor. 

  

All L’Enfant headquarters employees are invited to attend the announcement, provided they have 

approval from their supervisor. 

  

Attendees are reminded to dress appropriately for the weather, as the event will be outside. 

Those who can attend will be provided with holiday cookies to mark the occasion, after the 

event. 
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